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August 17, 2016 
  
Christine Ford 
2113 Daylor Dr. NE 
Grand Rapids, MI  49525 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

DG410377888 
Ford Christine 
2113 Daylor Dr. NE 
Grand Rapids, MI  49525 

 
 
Dear Ms. Ford: 
 
Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (616) 356-0100. 
 
Per MCL 722.113g, this report must be filed in your licensing notebook. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Debra Purdom, Licensing Consultant 
Bureau of Community and Health Systems 
Unit 13, 7th Floor 
350 Ottawa, N.W. 
Grand Rapids, MI  49503 
(616) 916-5206 
 
enclosure 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS 
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS 

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 
License #: DG410377888 
  
Licensee Name: Christine Ford 
  
Licensee Address:   2113 Daylor Dr. NE 

Grand Rapids, MI  49525 
  
Licensee Telephone #: (616) 805-1482 
  
Name of Facility: Ford Christine 
  
Facility Address: 2113 Daylor Dr. NE 

Grand Rapids, MI  49525 
  
Facility Telephone #: (616) 805-1482 
  
Capacity: 12 
  
Program Type: CHILD CARE GROUP HOME (CAPACITY 7-

12) 
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II. Purpose of Addendum

 
Christine Ford has remodeled her basement and installed egress windows.  She 
requests department approval to use the family room in the basement for child care. 
 

III. Methodology 
 
08/17/2016 – Modification request received 
08/17/2016 – Inspection completed onsite 
 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions 
 
The basement has three bedrooms, each with an egress window, a bathroom with 
shower, and a family room.  The bedrooms will not be used and are not approved.  The 
stairs from the main floor and the egress window in the bedroom behind the stairs 
provide exiting and are remote from each other. The identified emergency exit window 
opens quickly and easily.  The family room in the basement will be used and is 
approved for additional use space.  
 
The main floor was approved previously and continues to be used for child care.  
 

V. Recommendation 
 
I recommend approval of the family room in the basement as additional use space in 
this child care home.
 

 

    08/17/2016 
________________________________________ 
Debra Purdom 
Licensing Consultant 

Date 

 
 


